Thursday 4th October 2018 Newsletter

All Saints CE First School

School Lane, Church Leigh. ST10 4SR
www.dllsaints-leigh.staffs.sch.uk T: 01889 502289

SPORTS UPDATE

Year 3 & 4 attended an indoor Athletics Festival @ Uttoxeter
Leisure Centre, with other schools from the local areq, taking
part in track & field events. We are still waiting for the results
from the track, relay & obstacle races but we came back with
medals from the following field events:

Girls Long Jump Marissa 3 Place
Boys Long Jump Oscar 2nd Place
Girls Push Ball Marissa 3d Place
Girls Javelin Imogen 3d Place
Boys Javelin Jack & Zach 2nd Place
Boys 5 Strides Jack 2nd Place
Girls Speed Bounce Sophia 3 Place
Boys Speed Bounce Charlie & Ted 3d Place

Isabel's Comment was “This was an amazing day with loads of
activities and we bought lots more medals back than last
year"

Marissa's Comment was “We are proud of what we did!”

N4
Well done to all who took part! &

NEWSPAPERS!

Mrs J Jackson would like to request any old

school. Thank you

newspapers for class activities — please send into

Upcoming Events This Haif Term
October 5

Amerton Farm Visit — EYs
October 15

Year 2 Parents Meeting
October 19

FLSA Bingo Night
October 23

FLSA Film Night

October 24
Grandparents to Lunch

INSET DAY
Monday 5 November 2018

School Re-Opens for Autumn
Half Term 2 on Tuesday 6
November 2018

Important Announcement
Open Evenings for the middle
schools are as follows:

Oldfields Hall Middle School
16th October 2018

Ryecroft Middle School

17th October 2018

Windsor Park Middle School
18th October 2018
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SPACE FOOD!

The pupils in Class 2 will be sampling some ‘Space
Food' over the next few weeks — this is in the form
of dried ice-cream and strawberries which they
will be comparing against the ‘real thing'! If you
do not wish your child to sample this food

please inform the school office. The packets

are in the school office if you wish to review the
ingredients efc.

REMINDER — RECEPTION CLASS TRIP

Reception Children are visiting Amerton Farm tomorrow — please
remember pupils are to wear school jumpers along with joggers
and sensible shoes - don't forget a coat and wellington boofts! As
there will be no school nursery class ftomorrow those nursery
children who usually attend on a Friday are welcome to attend
school all day with Church Leigh Pre-School. Please let the school
office know if you would like your child to join Pre-School on this
day.

SCHOOL GATE

REMINDER — Access to school through the main school gates is only
for pupils arriving by taxi or by prior arrangement with Mrs Kenny.
ALL other pupils and parents are to enter the school grounds via
the Recreation Ground path and side gate. This is for health and
safety reasons as the car park is in constant use by staff and visitor
cars. Thank you for adhering fo this request.

SCHOOL MONEY

All payments to school are to be made via School Money please —
this includes school meals, milk, trips, book bags, etc. Please
ensure you select the correct payment type for each item you are
paying for. If you have any problems logging info or using school
money please contact the school office for support. Please
ensure your child's account is kept up to date and not in arrears.
Thank you.

ASPENS CATERING
Reminder to parents to download the Aspens App where you can check
the menu on a daily basis to help your child choose their lunch!
(Details in the School Foyer)

Future Diary Dates

November 8t

* Class 2 Trip to Space Centre
* KS2 - Anti Bullying Workshop
* Year 3/4 Football @ TAHS

December 6t
Carol Service

December 12
Theatre In School & Christmas
Dinner

December 18"
Christmas Party Lunch

January 27st - 23rd
Class 3 Residential Trip

January 25th
KS2 Sporting Event @ ULC

May 14t
KS1- Sporting Event @ TAHS
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